
GIRLS 
ACADEMY

Dear Parents/ Guardians

RE: Girls Academy Enrolment

The Beyond The Broncos Girls Academy values the vital role that young Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander women play in influencing the next generation. As a result, we continue to provide culturally-

based support for these future leaders to succeed at school and beyond. We actively assist the girls 

with any day to day issues they face and help them with planning for the future through tailored 

career guidance and access to career or education expos.

We are excited to have the opportunity to mentor and support your child in 2024 through our dedicated 

Broncos Student Support Officer based at your child’s school. In addition, our Broncos Facilitators 

will be visiting your child’s school and conducting life skills workshops and fun activities to encourage 

our students to attend school and learn about career pathways after school. We have fun excursions 

and events planned for the year, and we will be continuing with our successful rewards incentives to 

encourage attendance and good behavior.

In preparation for the year, we kindly request all parents and guardians to complete an enrolment form 

to allow your child to participate on our program.

We look forward to working with your child and supporting them while they are completing secondary 

education and preparing them for life in the workforce.

Please find enclosed a copy of the 2024 Enrolment Form.

Your sincerely

Broncos Student Support Officer

ENROLMENT



ENROLMENT 
FORM

STUDENT DETAILS

Given names   Surname 

  Postcode 

          Male     Female  Shirt size  

     Year Level 

Address 

D.O.B 

School 

Mobile   Email 

Are you Aboriginal?     Yes     No Are you Torres Strait Islander?     Yes     No 

Do you have any allergies or special dietary requirements? 

I agree to participate and commit to the Beyond the Broncos program and be the best I can be - respectful, responsible 

and positive.

Student Signature   Date 

PARENT / GUARDIAN DETAILS

Given names   Surname 

Home Phone   Mobile 

Email 

Consent

I give permission for the Brisbane Broncos to collect attendance records and academic data from schools and Dept of Education and 
Training QLD/Dept of Education NSW regarding my child. I understand that this information is required to assist with the tracking of 
school attendance, effort and behaviour and that only authorised staff will access this information. Details of information to be released:

• Medical conditions / disabilities

• Attendance and academic records

• Timetable information

• Contact details

• Anecdotal information relevant to meeting the students’ needs.

Yes           No 

I give permission for photos / videos of my child to be used in Brisbane Broncos and our Community Partners promotional materials.

Yes           No 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Beyond the Broncos program and associated excursions and activities. I understand 
that my child will be asked to complete feedback surveys at various times throughout the year. I understand that the Broncos staff will 
sometimes use text messages to communicate program changes, excursions and activity information relating to challenges.

Parent / Guardian Signature   Date 
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